

The University of Maryland University College University Boulevard at Adelphi Road College Park, MD 20742 USA (301) 985-7474 Telex: 440576 UMUC

February 23, 1988

Dr. Walter H. Capps
1724 Santa Barbara Street
Santa Barbara, California 93101

Dear Dr. Capps:

We have received your revised paper "Education and Memory: Teaching About the Vietnam War" submitted for the Fourteenth Conference. You will be notified in March as to whether your paper has been accepted.

We appreciate your interest in the Improving
University Teaching Conference.

Sincerely,

Julie E. Porosky

Conference Coordinator

JEP:hcl



The University of Maryland University College University Boulevard at Adelphi Road College Park, MD 20742 USA (301) 985-7474 Telex: 440576 UMUC

March 11, 1988

Dr. Walter H. Capps 1724 Santa Barbara Street Santa Barbara, California 93101

Dear Dr. Capps:

We are pleased to invite you to present your paper "Education and Memory: Teaching About the Vietnam War" at the Fourteenth Conference on Improving University Teaching.

Your paper will be printed in the conference papers, copies of which are mailed to all conference registrants before the conference. Accompanying the papers will be information notifying you as to whether you should prepare for the individualized or panel format for presentation of your paper. A tentative program showing the day and time each presentation is scheduled will also be included. If you are unable to present your paper, please notify us immediately.

We are enclosing another copy of the registration form. Please send the registration fee and completed form as soon as possible. If you will require audio-visual equipment for your presentation, please write us immediately and specify the equipment needed.

Should you have questions concerning your presentation, please write Dr. Julie Porosky at the above address. We look forward to seeing you in June.

Sincerely,

T. Benjamin Massey

TBM; hcl

Enclosure

Improving University Teaching



The University of Maryland University College University Boulevard at Adelphi Road College Park, MD 20742 USA (301) 985-7474 Telex: 440576 UMUC

May 23, 1988

Prof. Walter H. Capps
1724 Santa Barbara St.
Santa Barbara, CA 93106

Dear Professor Capps:

Enclosed please find a receipt for your registration fee to attend the 14th International Conference on Improving University Teaching, to be held at University of Umea, June 20 - 23, 1988.

Also enclosed is information about accommodations and travel with appropriate reservation forms. Please note that the reservation forms should be forwarded via airmail to Mrs. Soderberg, as indicated on the attachments.

Looking forward to a successful conference.

Sincerely,

Vida J. Bandis

Conference Coordinator

VJB:ve to information and lodging request ferms are the enclosed. Participants and

Enclosures